¢ ASSOCIATION OF MONTEREY BAY AREA GOVERNMENTS

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

AMBAG Executive/Finance Committee Meeting
Scheduled on Wednesday, October 13, 2021 at 5:00 PM
Via Conference Call

The regularly scheduled meeting of the AMBAG Executive/Finance Committee has been
cancelled due to lack of quorum.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the meeting cancellation, please contact
Maura F. Twomey, Executive Director at (831) 883-3750.

Thank you,
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Planning Excellence!
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